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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: PLEASE DO NOT eliminate spring and fall pick up.
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 3:00:18 PM


From: Jessica Duncan <jessica.duncan@jordandistrict.org>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:58 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: PLEASE DO NOT eliminate spring and fall pick up.
 
Yes, please do. I do agree that it needs to be fixed as far as how soon a person can
start placing items on the road. I think anything 48 hours before pick up date should
be fined.
Thanks


From: Jessica Duncan <jessica.duncan@jordandistrict.org>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:54 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: PLEASE DO NOT eliminate spring and fall pick up.
 
I am a resident in Sandy and I love this service offered by the city. It really helps residence keep
their yards and houses cleaned up. It is one of the reasons I moved to Sandy. PLEASE do NOT
eliminate this service!!!


-- 
Jessica Duncan
South Jordan Elementary
jessica.duncan@jordandistrict.org
801-254-8000
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